
 

 

19th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Tapestry is Launching! 
 

We are so pleased to inform you that we will be launching Tapestry, our online learning journal, 

during the week commencing 29th October. Teachers and teaching assistants have already been 

recording all of your child’s wonderful achievements since the beginning of the year and we are 

looking forward to sharing these with you.  

 

Due to volume of evidence collected to date, teachers will be uploading throughout the week 

and therefore, we cannot guarantee a specific day that these will reach your child’s journal. We 

suggest that you continue checking throughout the week.  

 

At some point during the week, you will receive an activation email which will allow you to set 

up a password to enable you to have direct access to your child’s journal. The journals contain 

a mixture of photos and work and, in accordance with our Safeguarding Policy, we ask that you 

do not share any of these on social media. Please be aware that doing so would be a breach of 

our school policy.  

 

Should you have any problems, please see your child’s class teacher.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Laura Tracanna 

EYFS Phase Leader  

 
 
 

 


